
New provincial COVID-19 Screening Tool implemented at Bruce Power 
entrances 

Bruce Power, and all employers across the province, are now required by law to use a COVID-
19 Screening Tool provided by the Ontario government. 
  
We understand this new process caused significant delays at site entrances this morning and 
we apologize for the inconvenience. We have since simplified the process to adhere to the new 
screening requirements. This new process will take effect tomorrow morning.   
 
The new provincial screening tool requirements now consists of screening questions that 
everyone must ask themselves prior to entering site and/or a Bruce Power off-site building. We 
will have these screening questions posted at all site access entrances and off-site building 
entrances.  
 
Security will continue to ask everyone the following two questions: 

• Are you experiencing any COVID symptoms? 
• Is there any reason why you should be self-isolating? 

 
The expectation is that you have familiarized yourself with the new screening questions to help 
us streamline the process for site access. This new COVID screening will also be a focus of 
VMBs next week. 
 
Our COVID-19 response has been evolving since March as we have implemented several 
precautionary measures, working with the Ontario Government, the Grey Bruce Health Unit and 
Medical Officer of Health, Dr. Ian Arra. 
  
As numbers continue to rise across Ontario, it is important we strictly adhere to all protocols and 
precautions put in place to keep everyone safe. 
 
To help alleviate congestion, staff are encouraged to use the North concession entrance while 
South concession undergoes paving this week.  
  
Thank you for your patience as we implement the new screening requirements. 
Regards, 

Jenn Edey 
Vice-President, Site Services, Bruce Power 
  

 

file://corp.brucepower.com/common$/WC_Whatsnew/2020/COVID%20Screening%20Requirements.pdf

